
From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Cc: Bristol Clerk; Ian Albinson (ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com)
Subject: Bristol FD Resignation Letter
Date: Friday, April 12, 2024 7:50:32 AM
Attachments: Resignation_Letter-Randy_Disorda_April062024.pdf

Hi Valerie,

Attached is a resignation letter from Bristol Firefighter Randy Disorda. I am asking you to
include this item on the next Selectboard meeting agenda with my recommendation to accept
Randy's resignation.

I will drop the original copy of this letter off at the Town offices to be filed in personnel
records.

Thank you,
-Brett

Brett LaRose
Chief
Bristol Fire Department
802-453-3201 - BFD Voicemail
802-798-2673 - Mobile
 
Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply,  is considered a public record,
and thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).
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April 6, 2024 

Chief LaRose, 

I am writing to formally resign from my position of Firefighter at the Bristol Fire Department 

effective April 6, 2024. 

It has been a privilege to serve in this capacity. Thank you for your support throughout my 

time with BFD. 

Sincerely, y:_ 1 

Rand~~ 
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